Minutes of February 8, 2011
Township
Of
Mahwah Community Cable TV Committee

Members Present: Gail Reynolds (Chairperson), Gloria Volpe-Lore, John Roth, David
May

Not Present: Tricia Patella, Peter Wendrychowicz (Vice-Chairperson)
Meeting was called to order at 7:35pm

e (il Reynolds reported that the committee’s minutes would start to be posted on
the town’s website. Additionally, the committee’s portion on the township’s
website must be updated as some of the information is no longer accurate.

e (ail Reynolds discussed a recent visit by a Girl Scout troop that took place on
January 19, 2011. The troop was given a tour of the studio and was able to
develop a slide. There was also a Cub Scout troop that visited on February 8,
2011 who toured not only the TV committee studio but the entire Municipal
Building.

¢ The committee has communicated with Jefferson of Ramapo College regarding
starting up the “Mahwah Meets” interview sessions again. The committee is
planning to interview Kurt Hadeler of the Library Commission.

» Commuiftee discussed the recent political action, which threatened the existence of
the Cable TV Committee. This political action concluded with not receiving
enough votes from the Senate for passage; however, it is anticipated that the bill
may reappear at a later date.

e Upcoming Events: Thurs., February 17 1s the Senior’s Valentine’s Day Party;
Sat., February 12 is the Senior Art Program at Mahwah Museum from 4 — 6pm.,

e Additionally, a notice will be posted on-air regarding the reduction of garbage
collection in the Township beginning in March 2011.

Meeting was adjourned on a motion by John Roth and a second by David May at 8.05pm.

Respectfully submitted,
David May



